
19 May 2018  
 
Samling Staff Contributes to Blood Bank  
 
The recent blood donation drive held on 19 May 2018 at Samling's Clinic in Kuala Baram saw 18 
staff from our Kuala Baram offices and mills bleeding for a good cause.  
  
This Corporate Social Responsibility event is organized quarterly and is a joint effort 
between Samling and the Miri Hospital Blood Bank. The turnout was not as high as the previous 
drive because a portion of our regular donors are Muslims and they were fasting during this 
month of Ramadhan. The event is still considered a success though as the Blood Bank did not 
went back empty-handed. The next blood donation drive is scheduled to be held in August 2018.  
 

  
 


